
MARION COUNTY LITTER TASK FORCE 

FISCAL COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES 


October 11, 2021 


The Fiscal committee held a public meeting on October 11, 2021 at the Administration 
Conference Room A. 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT 	 COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT 
John Paglia Ill, Chair 
Shawna Chancey 
Scott Stutson 
Jared Peltz 

OTHER ATTENDEES 
Beth McCall, Task Force Chair 
Lacey Larramore, Task Force Staff Representative 
Russell Ward, Assistarit County Attorney 

CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting began at 1 :30 pm in Administration Conference Room A. 

MEETING NOTES 

• 	 Discussion of litter costs provided by Solid Waste and setting a goal to reduce 
the amount of money spent on litter control. 

• 	 Encourage individuals and businesses to enter the Adopt-A-Road Program to 
supplement litter control costs. 

• 	 Jared Peltz discussed the Office of the County Engineer's scheduling challenges 
and fiscal obligations with litter control in the county right of way mowing contract. 

• 	 Discussed utilizing the vehicle counts at recycling centers and adopt-a-road 
groups to formulate an estimate of the tonnage of litter generated within the 
county. 

• 	 Discussed the upcoming mowing contract renewal with current landscaping 
company and a possible increase in the contract amount. 

• 	 Scott Stutson discussed the FOOT contract with Oasis for litter control and 
mowing in the State Right of Ways. 

NEXT MEETING 

Next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 25, 2021 at 1 :30pm in the 
Administration Conference Room A. 

Meeting ended at 2:30 pm 
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